
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

5 February 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardians 

St Joseph's & Salisbury's Big Sleep  

This year, we're excited to announce that we're once again getting involved in Alabare's Big Sleep 
fundraiser for the homeless. 

The event involves 'sleeping rough' in the Cloisters of Salisbury Cathedral and will be held on Friday 
7th February.  Five staff and a group of 16 year 9, 10 and 11 pupils will be representing the school at 
the event. 

By signing up to take part in the event, Alabare requires each student to raise a minimum of £50.  In 
order to help students in their efforts towards this we will be holding trainers and hoodies day for 
all pupils on the day of The Big Sleep (Friday 7th February) and asking pupils to donate £1 for the 
non-uniform privilege.  If students do not wish to donate, they should attend school in their normal 
uniform. 

Pupils will not have to wear their blazers or school shoes on Friday.  They will be expected to wear 
normal shirts, ties and trousers/skirts.  They will be permitted to wear hoodies/sweatshirts and 
non-school shoes/trainers. 

Many thanks for your support 

 

 

Mr Rooney 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


